
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Japan 

GEOGRAPHY 

Japan 

• Location (reading maps, using 

longitude and latitude to 

describe position) 

• Physical Geography (including 

earthquakes) 

• Human Geography 

• Daily life in Japan 

• Japanese Traditions 

• Japanese Art  

MATHS 

• Revision for SATs 

• Theme Park project – working 

within a budget 

ENGLISH   

Revision for SATs  

Writing to Discuss - Titanic 

• Who was to blame? 

 

 

RE 

• What difference does it make to 

belong to God’s kingdom? 

COMPUTING 

• Data and Information – creating 

spreadsheets 

MUSIC 

• Exploring how music reflects time 

and place 

• Continue to explore different 

musical genres from Ragtime to 

present day 

 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

Athletics  

• Explain how strength, power, 

stamina can help performance in 

other sports 

• Jumping, throwing and catching, 

showing power and control. 

 



Summer 1 in Year 6 
 

The school’s Christian value for this half-term is: Health and Wellbeing. 

 

Our PE days are still Thursday and Friday. Please ensure that your child’s school uniform and 

PE kit is clearly named.  

 

Our library day will continue to be on a Monday. 

 

Please take the Easter holidays to check your child’s pencil case and replenish as necessary. 

They will need: Blue handwriting pens, pencils, rubber, 30cm ruler (not flexible), whiteboard 

pens, glue stick, colouring pencils. All equipment is available to buy from our school office. 

 

Learning at Home remains the same as last term. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

 

Tuesday 22nd April – INSET day 

Wednesday 23rd April – Return to school  

Wednesday 30th April – Open Book 

Monday 5th May - Bank Holiday - school closed 

Monday 12th - Thursday 15thMay - KS2 SATS  

Wednesday 21st May – Sports Day – Juniors AM (Yr3, Yr4, Yr5 & Yr6)  

Friday 23rd May – Final day of the half-term (normal 3:10pm finish) 

 

Please note that other dates may/will be added to our live calendar which can be found on 

the school website. 

 

We are in the process of confirming the date for the Year 6 Leavers’ service at St Paul’s 

Church, which you are invited to attend. We will let you know the date as soon as possible. 

 

Wishing you all a lovely Easter break :) 

 


